
                       
 
 

 

 
 

 
The Graduate School, Kasetsart University, Announcement on 

the Usage of Digital Signatures and Nontri KU Digital IDs for Request Documents Signing 
............................................................... 

 

 

Referring to the Graduate School, Kasetsart University has been approved from 
Kasetsart University to use digital signatures and Nontri KU Digital IDs for signing educational 
documents on 15th March 2021. 

 
In order to ensure that the usage of digital signatures and Nontri KU Digital IDs  

for request documents of the Graduate School is effective and put into practice, the Graduate 
School allows permanent lecturers and graduate students to use digital signatures and  
Nontri KU Digital IDs for signing request documents submitting to the Graduate School.  
This announcement is effective since 2nd February 2022 and onwards. 

 
 

 
 

                    Announced on 2nd February 2022 
 

 

 
 (Associate Professor Dr. Srijidtra Charoenlarpnopparut) 

                                                                    Dean of the Graduate School 

 


